
 

 

 

 

Mercy High School Alumnae Executive Board 

Membership Commitment  

 

Participation in the Mercy High School Alumnae Executive Board is an honor 

with attendant responsibilities. It calls upon the person elected for a 

dedication of time, thought, energy, and financial support towards the 

viability and support of Mercy High School. 

Each member is responsible for promoting the involvement of the Alumnae 

Board with the school and each other in order to meet goals that support the 
mission of Mercy High School. 
 

Members are a sounding board in conversations with the leadership of Mercy 
High School who agree to the following terms: 

 
 Attend 5 Board meetings a year 

  
 Participate in the Annual Garnet Gala. Participation can include 

attending  and / or volunteering at the event, as well as being on 
the Gala committee, and supporting the needs of the committee 

through ticket sales, securing donations, and/or advertising the 
event 

 

 Actively participate in at least one other committee of the Board or 
the Alumnae Office 

 
 Make donation to the Fund for Mercy High School (formerly known 

as the Annual Fund)  
 

Signed:           Class of      
 
Date:         

 

We are very grateful for your membership on the Alumnae Executive Board. 

Rev. September 13, 2017 


